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We’ve taken calls from some clerks about municipal ballot question elections 
coming up in late 2020 or early 2021. If that’s the case in your city or town, 

please e-mail Jason Tait at jtait@cpf.state.ma.us and he’ll reply with 
information you can share with the parties involved.  

We can also schedule a Zoom training seminar with your officials and 
committees, if you think that will be beneficial. 

CLERK 
SUPPORT 
BUTTON

WE HEAR YOU’VE  
BEEN A BIT  

BUSY LATELY. 

INSTEAD OF HITTING YOU WITH 
CAMPAIGN FINANCE INFO IN THIS 

NEWSLETTER, WE JUST WANT TO SAY: 
“KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK, AND CALL IF 

YOU NEED US.” 
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